
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=63299 

School Bus Crash Leaves No One Hurt
(KAIR)--No injuries are reported following a collision involving a school bus in
Jackson County Tuesday afternoon.

WIBW-TV reports it happened around 4:00, at 123rd and S. Road, north of Hoyt.

According to the report, Jackson County Sheriff Tim Morse said the Royal Valley
School District bus was northbound on S Road, when the driver stopped to let
students off, with warning devices activated.

As it was stopped, the bus was rear ended by a northbound vehicle, driven by a
16-year-old girl.

Several of the 11 students on the bus were evaluated at the scene, but hospital
transport was not required.

The driver who hit the bus apparently avoided a hospital visit, but specifics
regarding her condition are not known.
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